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April 11, 2016 
Via Email 
  
John Cryan 
Co-Chief Executive Officer 
John.Cryan@db.com 
  
Juergen Fitschen 
Co-Chief Executive Officer 
Juergen.Fitschen@db.com 
  
Dr. Paul Achleitner 
Chairman of the Supervisory Board 
Paul.Achleitner@db.com 
  
Deutsche Bank AG 
Taunusanlage 12 
60325 FRANKFURT 
GERMANY 
  
Copies to: 
  
Alfred Herling 
Deputy Chairman of the Supervisory Board 
Alfred.Herling@db.com 
  
Frank Bsirske 
Supervisory Board Member 
Chairman of the trade union ver.di 
Archiv@verdi.de 
  
Dear Messrs. Cryan, Fitschen, Achleitner: 
  
Unfortunately, numerous efforts by us and others to amicably resolve the 
Suzanne McCormick vs. Deutsche Bank/Bankers Trust Company Case have 
been unsuccessful. Because of the bank's and its lawyers unconscionable 
behavior and lack of accountability, Ms. McCormick's financial well-being, 
health and career have suffered immeasurably. I have no doubt that she is 
just one of many who could make a strong case of being fleeced by Deutsche 
Bank's estate and trust departments' so-called "Wealth Management." 
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As was explained in my past correspondence, we have no other choice but to 
move forward with our Campaign to Stop Estate Fraud. Beginning this 
month, we will be reaching out to the public, political leaders, the U.S. 
Department of Labor, tens of thousands of public and private sector labor 
union leaders, Deutsche Bank employees and the international media. 
  
We will begin by distributing the website www.StopEstateFraud.org. The 
information, messages and images we are conveying to various 
constituencies – including the U.S. Department of Labor – regarding 
Deutsche Bank should be very clear to you. 
  
As our campaign moves forward to obtain some measure of justice for Ms. 
McCormick, I expect many others will step forward with similar allegations of 
being defrauded by Deutsche Bank with the complicity of its Wall Street 
lawyers. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ray Rogers 
Director 


